Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Bennett Little <benlittle@facetedproducts.com>
Sent: July 9, 2020 7:22 PM

To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject: July 9/20 MDEL FEEDBACK

Success!

Thanks for everything — got the MDEL (#14439) this afternoon ....let the orders flow
(sung to the tune of, “Let The River Run”, by Carly Simon — I know, I am dating

myself &))

Truly, many thanks.

I'll wish you a good weekend in advance. If you are going near the water, make sure
that you have plenty of sunscreen, a hat, and drink lots of water....the latter is the
most important because it is very easy to get sunstroke as it will be so hot that
perspiration will evaporate before any moisture appears (I learned that the hard way
in Hong Kong many years ago).

Stay safe!

Bennett
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